
Young Workers Committee: Golf
Tournament Postponed

Due  to  the  ongoing  Covid-19/Coronavirus  crisis,  the  Young
Workers Committee has made the decision to postpone the Golf
Tournament that was scheduled for May 20.

As soon as a new date is scheduled and confirmed we will
update.

Thank you for your understanding. Please stay safe.

Young Workers Committee
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